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Control Upgrades 
 
Alan has requested an upgrade to the control panel at the 500 W lift station.  These upgrades 
are needed to keep continuous flow operational during wet weather events.  After reviewing 
costs for complete removal and replacement he also obtained a quote for the upgrade and is 
requesting that we move forward with that.  These costs can be borne by the Sewer 
Depreciation account.   
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